Dear Chief Nastasi,

This past summer on July 16, 2023 around 4:30am, my husband, Bill Waldrep, unfortunately had to call 911 for a medical emergency. I happened to be out of town that weekend and could not be there in his time of need. When the officers and EMS arrived, they immediately attended to him to prepare to take him to the hospital.

While they were getting him ready to go, Officer Doll took it upon himself to let our golden retriever outside and also fed him knowing I was not going to be home. If you know golden retrievers, they are very emotional dogs. Cooper was visibly upset seeing my husband on a stretcher. Officer Doll also played with Cooper to distract and calm him during this stressful situation.

We wanted to let you know, we were very impressed with Officer Doll as he went above and beyond his duties that day to assure my husband and our dog were taken care of. We will be forever grateful for his actions, and we are happy knowing he patrols our streets to keep Troy and their residents safe.

One thing my husband did not share during this situation, he is actually a retired police officer. We know firsthand police officers do not get enough credit or the appreciation they deserve for all they do. Thank you again! We really appreciate you and your police department.

Sincerely

Jo Waldrep

Troy, MI 48085

RECEIVED
CHIEF OF POLICE
10-18-23